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Irvine Attorney Reviews Health Reimbursement Arrangements
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Irvine Associate Melissa Shimizu explains and examines health reimbursement arrangements

(HRAs) and what employers need to know in her byline article for Healthcare Business Today.

Melissa reviews recent developments from June 2019 that took effect Jan. 1, 2020, and she covers

the general requirements for individual coverage HRAs. She encourages employers to familiarize

themselves with these requirements and seek assistance to navigate them if needed.

 To read the full article, visit Healthcare Business Today. 
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